
From: Whitney Rapp 
To: Liesl Barker; Kathy Leary; Mayor 
Subject: Request Land and other Committees have virtual and/or record meetings 
Date: Saturday, December 14, 2024 14:58:57 

 
 

Hi, 
 
I'm a huge fan of virtually attending meetings or listening to the meeting's recording.  I was 
caught unaware with the Conservation Lands Advisory Committee current focus as I won't 
attend meetings in person at this point.  Even looking at the minutes is not helpful in learning 
how the group got to their current taskings.  I request all future meetings to at least be 
recorded, but preferably be recorded while offering a virtual meeting option. 

 
Thanks, Whitney Rapp 
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